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          12 May 2024  

 

Dear Parent and Carers, 

Parent consultations – In the October consultations 92% of children’s parents/carers 

attended. In April this went up to 97.5% This shows strong parental support to 

children’s learning and gave the teachers the opportunity to celebrate children’s 

success.  

Uniform – Last term we said that children can wear black joggers on PE days. 

Unfortunately, we are getting a wide range of clothing being worn some not suitable to 

PE. T-shirts not crop tops should be worn, shorts should be baggy and of a reasonable 

length to allow movement; no skin tight /cycling shorts to be worn. Only black shoes 

or black trainers can be worn.  

Sun cream – As the weather gets warmer please can you put sun cream on children 

before school. We cannot administer sun cream. They can put it on themselves but any 

cream sent in needs to be labelled and will be kept by the teacher in the classroom. 

 

New Build – there will be a weekly update regarding the build each week so please look 

out for it. Progress is good and the children are enjoying watching the daily changes. We 

will be starting to paint the boards from next week. Thank you for all the donations of 

paint we still need more! If you have any spare paint please send it in. 

 

Sports week – Mrs Thomas and SLT have taken the decision that Sports week will run 

differently this year due to the new build and our restricted space and access. 

The children will be taking part in a variety of activities during the week. On the Friday 

they will be taking part in an interschool carousel of activities and some races. 

Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents this year due to the lack of space and 

access. We will also be celebrating the Olympics. All classes have chosen a country and 

will be researching and learning about that country. On Friday 12 th July we would like to 



                                                                                                   

invite parents for a Wow walk around the school (2:45:3:15). There will be slide shows 

in all classes showing pictures and videos of the whole weeks activities and children will 

be able to share the work they have done.  

 

Film night For Yr R, 1 and 2  Tuesday 21st May, For Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6 Wednesday 22nd 

May the film will be Migration. More details to follow. 

 

Reminder that Monday 3rd  June will be a staff development day so school will be 

closed that day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Pearson 


